
4th FEBRUARY 2020 meeting of Feltham History Group 
 

The Chairman opened proceedings with new year’s welcome and 
continued with detail of the group’s programme for the coming year 
stating that full detail will be available at the next meeting  
 

Under items of interest 
Tony Fredjohn provided an update of Feltham Magistrates Court and the 
ongoing Tesco’s land problem in the High Street 

            

 1932 
 

The Secretary spoke on matters of railway lines , i.e. the line that used to 
run across the High St into Feltham Depot “during works in High St a rail 
was exposed, members may remember that a line was put into the depot 
to properly service the facility, additionally following removal of a row 
Leylandii near Elmwood Rd entrance to the depot part of the railway line 
was exposed – coincidently the Secretary was sent a box of items on 
local history by a son of a onetime member of H&DHS which contained 
an image of the line in the depot ‘below Depot line images shows same 
position but 37 years apart’  



 
 

       
 

Under forthcoming events the Chairman gave dates for the Spring Talks 
(Feltham Library) they being April 25th ‘Fight for the Bridle Path/Battle of 
Lovers Lane’ James Marshall and May 30th ‘a talk on Feltham Cemetery’ 
by Alan Rice 
 

Under AOB 
there was discussion on a Mayoral visit (TF) and following discussion the 
Secretary was requested to write to the Mayor offering a date for 
attendance. 
 

The Secretary advised members of the input from the group re the 
‘History Hoardings, i.e. FHG have submitted a list of images for 
consideration!  
 

There was discussion on the group’s Website with the secretary charged 
with engaging with the Webmaster.  
 

The ‘short talk’ for the evening was given by the Secretary entitled 
‘Transport of old’ ‘Carriages, carts and Horses’ (Bill Mitchell (dcd))  
 

The meeting concluded at 9-10pm 

 


